
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

PO Box 45, 300 Memorial Dr., South Bend, WA  98586     
Phone 360.875.9361, Fax 360.875.9362 

E-mail:   mmcclain@co.pacific.wa.us 

Mark McClain, Prosecutor 

 
 

To:    Editor@BradyCops.org 
From:  Mark McClain, Prosecutor  
Date:  1/15/2015 
Re:   Public Records Request- Brady- Gigilo- Washington State 

 

 
I received an email through the Washington State Association of Prosecuting Attorneys in 
which you request a list of “Brady Cops” or “Giglio Cops.”  We did not receive this request 
directly.  Pacific County has no list of “Brady Cops.” I, further, contacted the Sheriff’s 
Office and the South Bend, Raymond, Sholewater Bay, and Long Beach Police 
Departments and they have no Brady officers.  
 
 


